
Resource Announcement
Help for Victims of LA's Wildfires

In the wake of the devastating LA County wildfires, it’s
clear that so many of our neighbors are in need of real,
tangible support. Our heart goes out to everyone affected
by this tragedy— individuals and families displaced,
homes lost, and lives uprooted. It’s overwhelming, but
we’re stronger together. To help those impacted navigate
this tough time, we’ve pulled together a list of resources
offering assistance—from emergency shelter, mental
health, showers, food, mobile phones, and supplies to
long-term recovery support.

Click on the link below to view details
www.langstonbar.org/la-wildfires-announcement

Please share! We will update the list as
we learn of more resources! 

https://www.langstonbar.org/la-wildfires-announcement

